
 

 

 

To:  Kevin Cowie                                                                           June 06, 2023                                                                                                                                                             

       Landowner, 

       1604 Julia’s Creek Road 

 

Re: Archaeological Assessment of 1604 Julia’s Creek Road, Stony Lake 

 

Dear Kevin, 

       This letter is simply to confirm that we completed the Stage 2 archaeological field 

assessment of the property at 1604 Julia’s Creek Road, Stony Lake on June 01, 2023.   

Our field crew shovel and screen tested the entire property and reported finding no 

archaeological resources.  When our detailed report is complete we will be 

recommending complete clearance to our regulating Ministry.    If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

 
   Lawrence Jackson, Ph.D.    

   President 


